
 

 
10th February 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
Comic Relief – Red Nose Day Friday 21st March 2025 
 
It’s that time again when we offer our support to Comic Relief – Red Nose Day. On Friday 21st March 
2025 we will be inviting children to come into school in non-uniform and to provide donation 
towards Comic Relief. We can collect any cash donations in school or if you prefer you can make 
your donation via the Comic Relief website by clicking the link: Donate | Comic Relief 
 
We will NOT be stocking the Red Noses for sale in school however you can purchase them on 
Amazon or via the Comic Relief website Comic Relief Shop 
 
Thank you for your continued support to this worthy cause. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Steventon 
Head of School 
 
 
 

https://donation.comicrelief.com/?cartId=cr24-njaons-rgbutton&_gl=1*c8g9oq*_gcl_au*MTgzODY2MzIwOC4xNzM4OTMxMTMx
https://shop.comicrelief.com/?_gl=1*loebcr*_gcl_au*MTgzODY2MzIwOC4xNzM4OTMxMTMx

